
Dear Members: 
 
This is to let you know that all activities on our March 
calendar are hereby cancelled during the next two 
weeks  (3/16 - 3/27) per the announcement by 
Governor Newsom that all California residents age 65 and 
older self-isolate.  We will re-evaluate the situation on a 
daily basis and let you know when there are any 
changes.  We are sorry for any inconvenience this may 
cause you! 
 
Your safety and welfare are our number one priority and 
we want to do everything possible to ensure that you keep 
well during this stressful time. 
 
Cassandra will be working from home.  She has the TVSD 
phone and computer and it will be "business as usual" for 
her.  If you have any questions or concerns or need to 
discuss any TVSD business, give her a call between the 
hours of 8:30 AM - 12:30 PM (Monday through Friday). 
 
Fran Zweibel, Administration 
Tierrasanta Village of San Diego 

10601 Tierrasanta Blvd. #G-405 

San Diego, CA  92124 

Phone:  858-569-9119 
 


